
 

 

 
 

 
 24th April 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Year 8 Girls 2nd HPV Immunisation 

 
 
This is a reminder that the Immunisation Team will be in school on Friday, 3rd May to administer the 
second dose of the HPV immunisations. Their first dose was given in Year 8 on Friday, 21st September 
2018. 
 
If and when you consented to the first dose you also gave consent to the second dose so there is no 
need to complete another consent form. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school on 01772 812644 if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs P Langton 
Executive Resource Officer & DPO (ELT) 
 
 
 
 


